
  

 

 

  Monday 17th February 2025 

  

World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March by inviting the 
children to dress up and donate £1. This year, some of our students and Mrs Birch 
have helped to organise and have decided on the theme: HARRY POTTER!   
Children can choose to either: dress up as a Harry Potter character, or wear normal 
clothes and dress up as a Muggle. Please find attached a letter with further details. 

North Devon Regional Talent Centre - Football 
North Devon Regional Talent Centre are holding an open training session for 
children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 on February 28th.  This is an amazing 
opportunity to be identified for further sessions and experience the high level of 
coaching carried out in line with the Exeter City Academy syllabus.  
If you would like to sign your footballer up for this free experience please use the 
link to register: https://forms.gle/tBRcFbo3HojyU5517 

Holsworthy Library – What’s on in March: 
Monday 3rd & 17th & 31st - 2pm-4pm Lloyds Bank Community Banking session 
Wednesday 5th - 7pm Songs & Lyrics of Bob Dylan with Gary McCausland, booking 
essential, £3 
Thursday 6th, 20th & 27th - 2:15pm -2:45pm Bounce & Rhyme  
Friday 7th - 10am-12pm  Scams Awareness! Free workshop with Navigate 
Monday 10th - 2:30pm-3:30pm  Book Bingo Afternoon Tea 
Monday 17th - 10am-12pm   Home Education Social Club  
Tuesday 18th - 5:30pm-7:30pm  Spring Wreath Workshop with Trigon Farm, 
booking essential £5 
Thursday 20th The Goat Show Bounce & Rhyme Takeover (2:15-2:24) & After 
School Drop in Crafts (3:30-4:30) 
Friday 21st - 10am-12pm Digital Workshop with Learn Devon: Sending & Receiving 
Email, free but booking essential. 
Saturday 22nd - 10:30am-12:30pm  Community Seed Swap,  
Friday 28th - 10:30-12:30  Creative Workshop with the Resource Centre, booking 
essential, £2 
Saturday 29th - 10:30-12:30, Antiques Valuation, free drop in session 

Half Term 
Have a good week and we look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 
24th February. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Attached with this newsletter: 
-World Book Day Letter 
-Neurodiversity Navigator 
Team 
-Regional Talent Centre 

Neurodiversity 
Navigator Team 

Lisa and Lauren are newly 
appointed Neurodiversity 

Navigators based within North 
Devon. Their new roles are to 
provide support to families of 

children currently on the 
waiting list for a neurodiversity 
assessment. See the attached 

flier to get in touch. 

Survey 
Thank you to everyone who 

completed a paper-based 
accessibility survey at your 

parent-teacher meeting. For 
those who haven’t, you will 
find an electronic version of 

the survey in the forms section 
on your Parent Mail.  All 
responses by Friday 28th 

February please. 

 
 


